
From: Eleanor Lewis   
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 11:07 PM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: General plan and housing 
 
Dear San Mateo planners, 
I strongly urge you to include as much affordable housing as possible at all densities in the 
general plan. We can not afford to continue our trajectory toward becoming a community of 
haves and have nots with a veneer of egalitarianism on top of essentially exclusionary visions of 
our city. We need dense housing and we also need more housing, and we need housing for 
families with more than one kid. We need multi family housing and we need transportation to 
and from housing to jobs. 
Please incorporate this into our general plan. 
Eleanor Lewis  
 




